
Telephones 

A reminder that our telephone line 01670 

760282 is not working.  Please use the 

alternative number 01670 761617 until 

our new system is installed. You will not be 

able to leave a message but the line 

works! 

 

 

Comic Relief 

 

Thank you to everyone who donated to 

our sale in aid of Comic Relief.  The 

children have spent the morning with 

the PTA members icing cupcakes to sell 

and we raised an amazing amount of 

£115.56. to send to Comic Relief. 

Thank you all so much 

 

15th March 2019 

 

 

 
 

 

This Week’s Teacher Awards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Top Table 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Red Row First School Newsletter 

School Car Park 
 

Can we please remind parents you 

must not to use the school car park 

to drop off or pick up children.  

It is a major health and safety 

issue.  The car park is for staff use 

and deliveries only.  Thank you. 

 
 


